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An Order to authorize the Mayor to accept and expend a Municipal Road Safety Program
Grant awarded by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety and
Security (EOPSS) Office of Grants and Research (OGR)

Summary: This $19,546 grant from EOPPS is awarded to the Amesbury Police Department to fund
traffic enforcement campaigns, safety equipment, and non-enforcement activities by local police. All the
initiatives contribute to reducing vehicle crashes and the resulting injuries and loss oflife.

The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) provided this funding to the
Commonwealth for distribution, through EOPSS; to 161 communities.

Be it Ordered by the City Council of the City of Amesbury assembled,
and by the authority of the same as follows:

That the City of Amesbury authorizes the Mayor to accept and expend a Municipal Road Safety
Program Grant awarded by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety and
Security (EOPSS) Office of Grants and Research (OGR) in the amount of $19,546.
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Chief Scholtz
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19 SchoolSt.
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Chief Scholtz:

The Executive Office of Public Safety and Security's Office of Grants and Research (OGR) is pleased
to announce that the Amesbury Police Department has been awarded $19,546 in funding to support the
Municipal Road Safety program. Funding was made possible by the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration and is available through September 15, 2021.

Additional correspondence, including all the necessary documents required to make this award official are
included in your authorizing award email along with details on how your award amount will be
distributed among the elements requested in your application.

Please note your official start date will be the date that your returned contract is signed and dated by
OGR. Costs incurred prior to the date of the contract being fully executed will not be eligible for
reimbursement.

If you have any questions regarding your contract, please do not hesitate to contact Richard Valeri,
Program Coordinator at richard.vaieri(PJ,l11a s.gov or by telephone at (617)-725-3267.

My staff and I look forward to working with you and your department on this important public safety
initiative.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Stanton
Executive Director
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